
   

   

   
 

 

October 2020  
 

Lehigh Elementary 
10200 Lehigh Avenue 

Montclair, Ca. 91763 

909-624-5697 

 

Dear Parents, 

I cannot believe we are starting the third month, October, 

online! We miss seeing your children’s faces in person, but also 

recognize how difficult this has been for you and your 

children.  Our teachers have received hours of training for 

online academic instruction and engagement. We are proud 

of their lesson plans and their ability to simulate (as much as 

possible) a classroom experience for your students through 

Zoom. We are remaining connected as a school community 

through our video announcements and spirit activities. We 

hope your encourage your child to participate and remain 

connected to their Lehigh community. We miss you all and 

are working hard to ensure safety measures are adhered to 

for when we return to in person instruction. 

 

Goal Setting! 

I have asked every student to set a personal goal and work toward. 

Many of our second- sixth grade students set goals based on their 

reading scores. The next reading test (SRI) will be given on October 

22nd and October 23rd. Please ask your child what their goal is. In 

addition, I encourage you to ask your child what they are doing to 

achieve their goals. Finally, remind them that Lehigh has incentives, 

such as certificates and prizes to give them when they achieve their 

goal. I am excited to see how many of our Lehigh Lions reach the 

goal they set to achieve. This is about each student reaching his or 

her personal best. We are always working hard to move forward and 

be our best!    -Mrs. Garcia.  

 

 

School Office is open daily 

from 7:30am-3:30pm 

 

Good News!  

October is Kindness Month 

and Red Ribbon Month. We 

will be planning fun spirit 

activities to promote 

kindness and Red Ribbon 

Week. Please send your 

teachers a picture when you 

participate in our spirit days! 

We love to see our Lehigh 

Lions!  

 

 

Quote of the Month: 

“ We May Encounter 
Many Defeats But We 
Must Not Be 
Defeated.” – Maya 
Angelou 

 

 


